# -Ærrambia Ærhver-

newsletter of the

ESCAMBIA COUNTY HISTORICAL SOCIETY P. O. Box 276, Brewton, AL 36427

August, 1990

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

MEETING: Tuesday, August 28, 1990

TIME: 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: Thomas McMillan Museum, Jefferson Davis College,

Brewton

PROGRAM: Mrs. PATSY STINSON of Mobile

This really promises to be an exciting meeting, as we are honored to have as guest speaker, Mrs. PATSY STINSON, An active member of the Mobile Genealogical Society. Mrs. Stinson will speak to us on a subject of interest to genealogists and historians of the area, so let's really have a "full house" for her presentation. Our vice president, M. D. Huff, has made arrangements for Mrs. Stinson to present our program, and he urges us all to be present for this informative meeting. Remember, guests are welcome!

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

# SEND POSTAGE PLEASE!

The Society receives many requests for information, and we appreciate Caroline Liles' correspondence in this matter, since she answers all in which we can supply information. However, we do strongly urge that, when requesting information, you send a self-addressed envelope with sufficient postage to handle the reply. We will appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

### QUARTERLY IN THE WORKS!

We appreciate the forbearance of our members during the time when quarterlies were very late. We are happy to report that the September quarterly is now being compiled, and should get to you on schedule.

# "GOOD NEIGHBORS" THANKED

If you're one of those "good neighbors", and there are several, who pick up other members and bring them to meetings, we give you a special thanks. You deserve recognition for your thoughtfulness, and it is helpfulness such as yours that makes the Society continue to have good attendance. We thank you so much"

## MEMORIALS

Memorials received since our last newsletter will be printed in our September newsletter.